Did you know...

Your water can become contaminated if connections to
your plumbing system are not properly protected!

The purpose of the local Cross-Connection Control
Program, as required by State Plumbing.Code and
Regulations, is to ensure that everyone in the community
has safe, clean drinking water.

P ublic Health & safety....

To avoid contamination, backflow preventers are required
by state plumbing codes wherever there is an actual or
potential hazard for a cross-connection. The Wisconsin
Department of Natural Resources requires all public water
suppliers to maintain an on-going Cross-Connection
Control Program involving public education, onsite
inspections, and possible corrective actions by building
owners if required.

More Information

W1 Department of Commerce
www.commerce.state. wi.us/

commerce.wi.gov
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Environmental Protection Agency (EPA)
WWW.epa.gov

W Department of Natural Resources
www.dnr.wi.gov

Cross-Connection Control / Backflow Prevention
www. hydrodesignsinc.com/wicce.html
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Residential Water User

Cross-Connection Hazards

Bathrooms & Kitchens
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We're All Connected.....

Maintaining the integrity of yo«ui"x
public drinking water system. -






